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December 2023 directors’ report to governors

12 Dec 2023

We hope you enjoy reading this edition of the Directors’ report, which consists of links to EGfL.

The Directors’ Report presents news items from Ealing’s weekly Gatekeeping communication with schools that are of interest to governing boards, usually on
a half termly basis. Current COVID-19 local and national information can be found on EGfL.

Alternatively the report can be found on the directors' reports page in the governance section on EGfL.

Not received a copy?

If any governor has not received an email copy please share the online copy of the Directors’ Report

Governors changes?

Please can clerks update any governor changes or additions in their school GovernorHub account so that we have the most up to date information to use
when sending out any communication. This includes renewal or change of chairs and vice chairs.

Contacts

If you have any questions please contact the governance team.

Thank you for your continued support.
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